
September is here, and we 
will start to have more clubs 
starting this month. We also 
have our Extended Learning 
Program beginning. If you 
need more information about 
this program, please reach 
out to Mrs. Chichester, our 
school counselor at wis-
doms@pcsb.org  

Parents, just a reminder 
about ELMS dress code. 
Please visit, 
https://tinyurl.com/5xc4dfp
2 to review. The appropriate 
school colors for our collared 
shirts are white, grey, royal 
blue & light blue. Navy blue 
is not a SAC approved color. 
Also, sweatshirts and jackets 
must follow the approved 
colors. I’ve seen a lot of 
black jackets & sweatshirts 
lately. Thank you for helping 
us have our students uphold 

or quarantining, please 
know that all teachers 
have their lessons posted 
under modules in their 
Canvas page. Email the 
teacher for specific class 
questions. If you’d like to 
set up a parent confer-
ence, contact Mrs. Chich-
ester, our school counse-
lor at                            
wisdoms@pcsb.org . 
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our dress code. On Fridays 
students can wear ELMS 
spirit shirts. Spirit shirts are 
either PTA purchased, 
ELMS club, or AVID. 

7th & 8th Grade Only 
Open House-VIRTUAL 
EDITION on Thursday, 9/9. 
See the link included in 
your student’s weekly 
newsletter sent via email, 
to view the videos from 
your student’s teachers. If 
you’re not receiving 
emails, please call or email 
Mrs. Johnson, our DMT, at      
johnsonshari@pcsb.org . 

Progress Reports will go 
home on 9/9. Parents, 
please set up your com-
panion Canvas page & 
check FOCUS with your 
student on a weekly basis. 
If your student is home sick 

Foreign Language News! 

We are proud to announce that the Foreign 
Language Department at East Lake Middle 
School Academy of Engineering has a 
unique teaching tool – a state of the 
art language laboratory! This laboratory con-
sists of trays that descend from the ceiling 
with headsets for each student, we can use 
them this year, due to covid we were not 
able to make use of our language lab. In or-
der to stay safe we do ask for donations of 
sanitizing wipes so that each student can 
wipe down their headset before and after 
use to help keep us germ free. Be on 
the lookout next week (Tuesday & Wednes-
day) for the language lab form that will re-
quire parent signature.   
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September 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14  15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

SAC 8AM 
Band Room 

Labor Day 
No School 



District Application  
Program Guide is  
coming home to  

8th Graders.  
Below is a link to  

the e-version.  




